
Raymond Elementary 
Parent Update

February 7th, 2025 

One School One Bookl

Join us for our Valentine’s Party on
Wednesday, February 12, from 3:15 – 4:00

PM! 🎉 Students will enjoy fun activities, please
reach out to your child’s teacher if you would

like to help! 

Don't forget to wear your most festive red, pink,
and white attire to show your Valentine’s spirit!

Valentine’s Day Parties 

Join us on February 28th from 6:30-800 for a fun-filled evening of bingo with your family! Check your
student’s bookbag for the event flyer with more details, including how to pre-order pizza for the night.

Stay tuned for updates on Class Dojo and the Raymond Elementary School PTO Facebook page as the
event approaches. Please RSVP so we can plan accordingly. 

We are also looking for volunteers to help make this event a success. Some volunteer slots are as short as 15
minutes. Volunteers will receive five free bingo cards as a thank-you for their help.

Family Bingo

Congratulations to the top readers in each grade level
they will get to pie Ms. Sypek in the face at our assembly
on Thursday afternoon. Thank you again for supporting

our school PTO! 

Kindergarten: Claire Fidler 
First Grade: Theia Rausch

Second Grade: Carson Wilson
Third Grade: Garrett Hutchins 
Fourth Grade: Avalynn Lewis 

 

Read A Thon Winners 

On February 24th, we will kick off our One School, One Book initiative! We are currently looking for community
members—such as firefighters, nurses, and veterans—to help bring the story to life.

Volunteers will be provided with a copy of the book and asked to record themselves reading a section aloud.
These recordings will be shared on a private YouTube channel, allowing students to access the story even if they

are unable to read with someone at home.

If you’re interested in volunteering, please email Ms. Sypek (erica.sypek@mevsd.us). We’d love to have you be
part of this special experience!

https://forms.gle/h7UT2AC8GB5KQZMT9
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B45AEAA2FAAF94-54969494-bingo#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B45AEAA2FAAF94-54969494-bingo#/
mailto:erica.sypek@mevsd.us


Looking for the perfect way to stay cozy this season? The PTO still has Raymond Elementary blankets available
for purchase! These super soft, 50x60 blankets are perfect for chilly days or showing off your school spirit—and

they're only $25.

If you’d like to grab one (or more!), just email the PTO at Raymond.elementary.pto@gmail.com and send your
payment (cash or check) to the school office. Once we receive your payment, we’ll send the blanket home with

your student. Prefer to pick it up at the office? No problem—we can arrange that too!

Don’t miss out on this cozy deal—supplies are limited, so act fast!

PTO Blankets

Dads in Schools
Are you interested in volunteering your time and helping around the building? We’d love to have you join us!

Take a moment to sign up for a two-hour shift and make a difference in our school community. You could help with
recess, open milk cartons at lunch, play math games with students, read a book, or explore other possibilities—we

can customize your day to match your interests!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084CA8A92AA5FCC43-53117728-dads#/

2025-2026 Kindergarten and Alternative Kindergarten Registration

Kindergarten and Alternative Kindergarten Registration for the 2025-2026 school year will begin on
 Monday, February 3, 2025, at approximately 9:00 AM. 

If your child will turn 5 years old by September 30, 2025, your child is eligible for Kindergarten.
If your child will turn 5 years old between May 1, 2025 - September 30, 2025, your child is eligible for Alternative

Kindergarten. For further information on how to enroll your child, please visit the district's Enrollment website.

https://www.marysville.k12.oh.us/our-district/enrollment 
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